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Dear Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and Members of the House Health
Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide my testimony as a proponent of House Bill 248.

My name is Julia Taylor, I'm 48 and I have a long history of medical conditions and have been in the
medical “system” for over 30 years. [ have had severe reactions to flu shots and this is why I have
chosen over the past 20 years or so to not get vaccinated. I've also been on many pharmaceuticals that
have ended up causing me major side effects... Just look at all the side effects on all these commercials.
This new vaccine is EXPERIEMENTAL and I am NOT a guinea pig. There have been cases of people
getting sick and dying after vaccines and that is NOT a risk I am willing to take. Who is being held
liable if something does happen?? According to my research the vaccine companies hold no liability.
Please look back in history and see there have been many times in history the FDA was wrong, I sure
do NOT trust this is safe... Regardless it is our God given right to FREE WILL. It's still WE THE
PEOPLE, right??? Did we also not sign the Numberg Code?

Thanks again for hearing my testimony.

Julia A. Taylor



